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program for IST of pumps and valves are being forwarded directly to him. A
copy of Revision 2 of the Millstone Unii No. 3 Program for IST of pumps and
valves has been forwarded to the NRC's contractor, Mr. Ransom, EGAXG, idaho.

We expect that the information contained in the Millstone Unit No. 2 Program
for IST of pumps and valves will enable the Staff to complete their review and
prcpare a favorable safety evaiuation. NNECO intends to start using Revision 2
of the Mllstone Unii No. 3 Program for IST of pumps and valves during the
up - ing :~fueling outage scheduled to start by the end of October 1987 and
du. 'ty sibsequent inservice inspection intervals as identified in the program.
“herefor 2, NNECO requests ihat the Millstone Unit No. 3 Program for IST of
pumps d valves be reviewed and approved by the Staff on a schedule in
accore . ce with the start of the upcoming refueling outage.

If thery are any questions regarding this submittal, please contact our licensing
represen +uves Jirectly.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

cc: W, T. Russell, Region | Administrator
R. L. Ferguson, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 3
W. J. Raymond, Resident Inspector, Milistone Unit Nos. |, 2, and 3




